
September 6, 2019 

Dear Jen Malzer,  

The Rosemont Community Association would like to first thank you for your continued support and 
guidance in pursuing a traffic calming initiative in our community. We understand this has been a 
challenging year with regards to budgets and we are looking forward to meeting with you this fall to 
discuss ideas for 2020.  

In the near-term however, with kids going back to school we would like to share with you a proposal for 
a pilot that we feel is extremely important, will have a high impact with regards to safety and will be a 
cost share between Rosemont Community Association and the City of Calgary.  

Our proposal is to increase the pedestrian safety at the intersection of Rosehill Drive NW and Rosewood 
Rd NW. See attached location map. There is currently a pedestrian crossing at this location, however it is 
not safe for school kids to use as the crossing is very wide, it is poorly marked, and cars travel at a high 
speed on this road. Rosemont Community Association would like to implement a low-cost pilot to 
increase the safety at this crossing. Rosemont Community Association will pay for the purchase of 
rubber speed bumps to be installed and we are asking for the City to supply precast curb extensions and 
fluorescent pole covers to add to the existing poles. We feel that this is a very inexpensive pilot to try at 
this location and that it will have great impacts on the safety of our school children as the year gets 
underway.  

 

I look forward to meeting with you to discuss this at your earliest convenience.  

 

Best regards, 

 
Willem Zantvoort 

403-813-5489 

Cc: Kris Olsen, Aaron Taylor, Sean Chu 


